
Date: February 21, 2020 
Subject: Landfill Update 
 

A group of Two Rivers volunteers has been meeting periodically over the last few months to organize 
efforts to permanently stop the National Waste Managers' (NWM) proposed Chesapeake Terrace 
Rubble Landfill (Landfill).   
  

The Two Rivers volunteers are comprised of homeowners who live within the Two Rivers' Villages 
and Hamlets.  (At this time, the group has elected to not organize under the umbrella of the Two 
Rivers' Homeowners Association to simply our volunteer work.) 
  

The attached files will help provide you an overview of the proposed Landfill and the Two Rivers 
Residents - Landfill Opposition Group efforts to-date. 
  
  



 



 



 



 


